
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 4/20/2014 9:21:43 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Emergency Exercise

Thanks, Meredith! Looking forward to speaking this week. My direct line is 415-703-2160.

Terrie

On Apr 19, 2014, at 2:32 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@,pge.com> wrote:

Terrie,

Below is information concerning PG&E’s company Emergency Exercise on 
May 14 and 15. It will involve an EOC activation on Day 1 and activities 
primarily at the base camp on Day 2. Below is the information concerning the 
exercise. We are also conducting a company exercise on November 19 and 20. 
Unfortunately both of these exercises are Wednesday/Thursday of Commission 
meeting weeks. We have asked our team that coordinates these exercises to 
work with us next year to ensure that we do not have the same conflict again.

I’m sorry that we haven’t connected yet and will call you on Tuesday to 
discuss. I hope you are having a great weekend.

Thank you,

Meredith

415-973-2868 (office)

415-828-5765 (cell)

SB GT&S 0277135



Date/Time: May 14 10:00-4:30

May 15 6:00-1:00

Location: May 14 - PG&E Headquarters

May 15 - Cow Palace

Scenario: 7.0 Earthquake on Hayward Fault

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit
http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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